SAFER INTERNET DAY 2021

#DiscoverYourlncredible

Dear parents/carers,

Safer Internet Day 2021 celebrates the amazing range of information and opportunities online,
and its potential to inform, connect and inspire us, whilst also looking at how young people can sepa-
rate fact from fiction.

At Ash Croft Primary academy we aim to support the Safer Internet campaign through teaching
our children to "be SMART" online.

For our children and young people growing up today being online is very much a part of their normal
social experience. Most children from school age have access to the internet whether through a
tablet, a mobile phone, or a gaming device.

At the same time, technology moves quickly, and it can be difficult for parents to keep up and to
know what safeguards might help minimise the risks children could encounter online. We also know
during Covid-19 the risk has again escalated

when you're chatting or posting online. Personal information
your email address, phone number and password.
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and even then only when they can be present.
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Perpetrators are aware children and young people are at home spending more time at home, may
be isolated from their friends. They are using this to their advantage.

The children at Ash Croft have been spending time with their Teachers through TEAMS dis-
cussing what it means to be Safe Online and have produced some fantastic work surrounding

this.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Thank you for taking the time to keep us all Safer Onlinel.

Here are our top tips for parents to keep children safe during remote education
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Take an active interest in your child's learning

Monitor your child's communication and online activity

Establish a daily schedule and routine

Encourage screen breaks and physical activity away from devices
Ensure your learning device is in a public space in the home
Implement safety controls and privacy restrictions on apps and

software

Ensure your child only uses official school communication channels
Familiarise yourself with relevant school policies

Maintain feedback with teachers

10. Monitor your child’s wellbeing and mental health

Wseful websites

NSPCC

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-

online-safety/
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Centre

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
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https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-

carers/hot-topics/keeping-young-children

-safe-online
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https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/




